

Division of Finance and Administration

A message from Chief Financial Officer & Vice Chancellor Mary Lou D. Ortiz



*Managers/Supervisors: Please share this email with DFA campus temporary and contract employees. For those who do not have regular access to emails/laptops/PCs, please print and share this email accordingly.

Dear DFA employees,

The Office of Inclusive Excellence recently released this year's Campus Climate Survey. It is part of UCI's commitment to building and sustaining a community where we can all expect equity, support diversity, practice inclusion, and honor free speech. I encourage you to respond to this survey so that we can make sure people from DFA have a chance to participate.

Please consider completing the survey and help ensure your voice is heard and your thoughts are represented. Use the link below to access the survey.

Take the 2023 Campus Climate Survey by Friday, March 3.



The survey asks for your opinions about the key aspects of the <u>campus action plan</u> for inclusive excellence – Wellness, Thriving and Community. You are also encouraged to provide suggestions for improving your experiences at UCI in general. All responses will remain anonymous. Upon completing the survey, you may choose to be entered into a drawing for \$50 Amazon gift cards.

This survey provides an important opportunity to give feedback, become involved in campus conversations, and help guide UCI programs and funding. If you have any questions, please contact inclusion@uci.edu with "Campus Climate Survey" in the subject line.

Thank you for your time and your consideration!

Sincerely,

Mary Lou D. Ortiz Chief Financial Officer & Vice Chancellor Division of Finance and Administration

UCI Division of Finance and Administration | With U • For U

Office of the CFO and Vice Chancellor 455 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1025